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Family Based Services Value Based Purchasing New Levels 
of Care 

May 09, 2024 

On July 1, 2024, CBH will bring Family Based Services (FBS) into a Value Based Purchasing (VBP) 

arrangement. Effective July 1, 2024, new Level of Care (LOC) codes will be incorporated into the in-network 

Provider Schedule A for members who are authorized for services. There is no change to how Providers bill 

services other than the addition of the new LOC codes. 

For In-Network Providers 

Services with an authorization date beginning 7/1/24 or after will be paid using the FBS VBP tiered case rate. 

Authorizations for members receiving Family Based Services with an authorization date beginning 7/1/2024 

or after will use the 800-47 and 800-46 (Specialized) LOC codes on Schedule A.  

Services with an authorization date up to and including 6/30/24 will continue to be paid using a Fee for 

Service model. Any members receiving Family Based Services with an authorization date up to and including 

6/30/24 will continue to use the 800-8 and 800-1 (Specialized) LOC codes on Schedule A. 

LOC Service Authorization Date 

800-1 Community Support Psychiatric - Family Based Mental 

Health Services-Specialized  
Up to and including 6/30/2024 

800-46 Community Support Psychiatric - Family Based Mental 

Health Services-Specialized  
7/1/2024 and after 

800-8 Community Support Psychiatric - Family Based Mental 

Health Services  
Up to and including 6/30/2024 

800-47 Community Support Psychiatric - Family Based Mental 

Health Services  
7/1/2024 and after 

 

For Out-of-Network (OON) Providers 

Services authorized for OON Providers will continue to be paid using a Fee for Service model.  Any members 

receiving Family Based Services with an authorization for OON Providers will continue to use the 800-8 and 

800-1 (Specialized) LOC codes on Schedule A. 

https://cbhphilly.org/

